
Release Date: May 11, 2023
Incident Type: CITY OF CLOVIS ANIMAL SHELTER – DISTEMPER RESPONSE
Contact Person: Larry Jacquez, Shelter Supervisor

Email: ljacquez@cityofclovis.org

Clovis, NM (May 11, 2023) – The City of Clovis Animal Shelter has been responding to
concerns regarding an outbreak of distemper in the area. Existing protocols include
vaccinations of all animals upon entry to the shelter, thorough daily cleaning of the facility,
observing the health and wellness of animals located within the shelter, and taking appropriate
action regarding their health as needed. In consultation with area vets, effective immediately,
animals who have been in the shelter for more than 15 days, and who have received the
parvo/distemper vaccine upon intake, and a subsequent booster shot 14 days later, will be
available for adoption. Prior to the 15 day quarantine period animals will be unavailable for
adoption.

Intake of animals into the shelter will continue to be at the discretion of the Animal Control
Supervisor. If you have any questions, please contact Larry Jacquez or the staff at
ljacquez@cityofclovis.org.
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